
 

 

Notice under National Energy Retail Law 
Notice of final determination 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Energy Retail Law as follows: 

Under s 259, the making of the final determination on the Integrating price-responsive 
resources into the NEM (Ref. RRC0051) proposal. No retail rule was made. 

Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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